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Thessaloniki Port Authority S.A. 

   Corporate Announcement 
 

 

ThPA S.A. is declared by HRADF as Preferred Investor for the acquisition of 

67% of the shares of «Volos Port Authority S.Α.» 
 

 

Thessaloniki, 28/09/2023 

 

«Thessaloniki Port Authority S.A.» (ThPA S.A.) announces that the Board of Directors of HRADF, 

(Hellenic Republic Asset Development Fund Α.Ε.), decided today to declare ThPA S.A. as Preferred 

Investor for the acquisition of 67% of the shares of «Volos Port Authority S.Α.», with a financial offer 

of € 51.000.000. 

 

Based on the tender process, the file that was submitted by ThPA S.A. will be delivered to the Court 

of Auditors for pre-contractual review and the transaction documents will be signed after the 

relevant approval. According to the terms of the tender, the total price for the acquisition of 67% of 

the shares of Volos Port Authority S.A. will be paid in a single installment.  
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